
Eighth Grade Parent Nights at
Normadin, Roosevelt
Parents of New Bedford eighth-graders are encouraged to attend
Parents’ Night as preparation for their students’ freshman
year next year.

– Parents’ Night at Normandin Middle School is at 6 p.m. on
Wednesday, January 14.
– Parents’ Night at Roosevelt Middle School is at 6 p.m. on
Thursday, January 15.

At these events, parents can talk to New Bedford High School
administrators, meet some of the high school’s teachers and
students,  and  learn  about  a  variety  of  the  many  programs
offered at NBHS.

All parents of New Bedford Public Schools eighth-graders are
encouraged to attend.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/eighth-grade-parent-nights-normadin-roosevelt/2015/01/14
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/eighth-grade-parent-nights-normadin-roosevelt/2015/01/14

